
 

This week the children have; 

 Enjoying Sports Week (activities include the Long Distance Event, Daily Mile, Bike and Scooter Day and Sports 

Day) 

 Finalising details for our Enterprise project 

Next week we shall be; 

 Making and tasting seasonal food 

 Beginning to write our innovated plans for Macbeth 

 Converting units time 

 Completing our Summer Term Reading assessment 
 

 

Year 6 Residential 

Thank you to those of you who attended the meeting on Friday where essential paperwork relating to the residential 

visit was distributed. If you did not attend the meeting a letter will be sent home next week with details on how to 

collect the necessary compulsory documents.   

 

DT Week – Seasonal Food 

This week we have been planning our ‘Taste and Share’ seasonal menu.  Next Thursday, 12th July, we will be cooking and 

preparing our selection of dishes and you are invited to join your child after school to sample and share with them their 

creations!  If possible, please send your child to school with an apron on Thursday! 

 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 

If you would like your child to have a Lenham Primary Leavers ’19 hoodie, orders can now be placed. Details of how to 

place orders will be provided at the Residential Meeting or via school bags on Monday 9th July. The final date for 

ordering is 31st July. Orders placed after this date will incur a higher price of £20 per hoodie and an additional cost of 

£5 for shipping – don’t delay get your orders in promptly.  
 

Homework 

This week the class have been set activities on Spag.com and ActiveLearn. All of the activities are intended to support 

and consolidate the knowledge gained from lessons this week.  Spag.com covers the rules of punctuating direct speech 

and ActiveLearn requires understanding of how to convert units of measure. Both pieces of homework should be 

completed by Friday 13th July. This is an extended deadline to reflect the Sports Week focus this week.  

 

Spellings 

Next week we will be testing those spellings listed as ‘TERM 6: To be tested 13.07.18’ on the spelling sheets. These 

sheets are available in the Class section of the website. These spellings will be tested in school on Friday 13th July. 
 

Times tables 

Please remember to use Times Table Rockstars as a way to improve and maintain accuracy of recall in times tables. 

Times Tables will be tested on Thursday 12th July. 
 

If obtaining access to the internet is a problem the children are welcome to complete their homework at school – we 

would ask them to check with an adult when the most convenient time would be to use the IT suite.  

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Mrs Culver and The Year 5 Teaching Team 


